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Town Hall,         Mrs Jean Radley 
Grove Road,         Programme Officer 
Eastbourne, 
East Sussex.              Tel No. 01323 415121 
BN21 4UG                 Email:jean.radley@eastbourne.gov.uk 
 
 
   
To: Val Tupling and 
      Eastbourne Borough Council,                                                               7th June, 2012 
      (Planning  Policy Team) 
 
 
 
Dear Val, 
 
Examination of Eastbourne Borough Council’s Core Strategy (LDF) 
 
The Inspector has asked me to thank you for submitting the additional evidence that 
she requested at the Examination Hearings.  She has also asked that I draw your 
attention to document CS2 (G), where Table 1 is a list of Main Modifications.  In 
order to avoid delay these proposed modifications should be subject to 6 weeks of 
formal consultation as soon as possible, so that the Inspector can take account of 
any comments in her report.   

In addition, the Council should consider whether any of the proposed modifications 
should be subject to Sustainability Appraisal, so that this can also be carried out in 
time to inform the Inspector's report if appropriate. 

Please contact me if you have any queries regarding these matters.  

Yours faithfully, 
 

Jean Radley 
Programme Officer 
 
 


